
From: Chen, Lily (Fed)
To: Jordan, Stephen P (Fed)
Subject: Re: Visit by Gorjan Alagic (June 20-24)
Date: Wednesday, June 8, 2016 6:15:52 PM

Hi, Stephen:

Maybe we can have him to come June 21, Tuesday, using our regular time holding for PQC
meeting.

Lily

From: Jordan, Stephen P (Fed)
Sent: Wednesday, June 8, 2016 4:40:42 PM
To: Chen, Lily (Fed)
Subject: Re: Visit by Gorjan Alagic (June 20-24)
Hi Lily,

Gorjan has agreed to give a seminar at NIST during the week of June 20-24. Do you have a
preference for which day? Wednesday June 22 is not good because he will give a seminar at
QuICS on Wednesday.

Best regards,

Stephen

From: Chen, Lily (Fed)
Sent: Saturday, April 16, 2016 5:08 PM
To: Moody, Dustin (Fed); Liu, Yi-Kai (Fed); Perlner, Ray (Fed); Peralta, Rene (Fed); Jordan, Stephen P
(Fed)
Subject: Fw: Visit by Gorjan Alagic (June 20-24)
The dates work for me. Hope we can have most of us in town that week.

Please let me know.

Thanks,

Lily

From: Jordan, Stephen P (Fed)
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Sent: Sunday, April 10, 2016 9:29 PM
To: Chen, Lily (Fed)
Subject: Visit by Gorjan Alagic
Hi Lily,

Gorjan Alagic is interested in visiting QuICS/NIST on the week of June 20-24. Does this work for
you?

Best regards,

Stephen


